
  Ordering is now open for Canuck Place Cookie Day and  
McDonald’s Hot Lunch 

 
 

Thursday, February 28 
 

 
Friday, March 8 

Canuck Place Cookie Day 
(delivered at recess) 

 
McDonald’s Hot Lunch 

Order/payment deadline 
Wednesday, February 20 
2:30 pm if paying by cheque 
11:59 pm if paying online 

  
On February 28, schools all around BC will be selling 
cookies in support of Canuck Place children.  All proceeds 
from La�mer’s Cookie Day will be donated to Canuck 
Place.    Choose from three types of cookies - chocolate 
chip, double chocolate,  and  Wendels gluten free, egg free 
& dairy free chocolate chip! 
 
The funds raised by Canuck Place Cookie Day will make a 

direct impact in the lives of children with life-threatening illnesses and the families who love them. 
Canuck Place care includes medical respite, pain and symptom management, art, music and recrea�on 
therapy, bereavement counselling, province-wide outreach care, and home cooked meals for families 
staying in house.  
  
To order  hot lunch and/or cookies, go to  h�ps://munchalunch.com/schools/la�merroad/  

 
You can pay for your hot lunch and fundraising orders securely online using Visa/Mastercard/Prepaid 
credit card/Visa Debit/Mastercard Debit.   Cheques can be made out to La�mer Road PAC and returned 
to the main office.       *Cash payments are not accepted.  
 
Tickets for the March 15th Giants Hockey Family Night are also available on munchalunch.  Click the 
Fundraising Open! to order your �ckets.  Your hot lunch order and hockey �ckets can be combined into 
one online payment or cheque.   
 
 
Please make sure you did order  and  pay for your child’s lunch before sending them to school with no 
food on a hot lunch day.   If you are unsure,  you can log into your Munch account and view your paid 
orders at any time.  Munch also sends a reminder email the day before all hot lunch and treat days to 
those who have ordered/paid.  
 
We are always in need of volunteers to help distribute lunches to the classrooms!  There is a volunteer 
page in the online system where you can checkmark if  you are available. You would be at the school from 
11:35 to 12:20. One of the lunch coordinators will contact you approximately one week before the hot 
lunch day.  
 
If you need assistance with ordering or have any ques�ons regarding hot lunch please contact 
la�merlunch@gmail.com 
 
Thank you!  
Loren and Colleen 

https://munchalunch.com/schools/latimerroad/
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